Telit

Communications Sp.A.

Telit Communications S.p.A.

Viale Stazione di Prosecco 5/b, Trieste 34010, Italy
Tel: 1-919-439-7977 ; Fax: 1-919-840-0337

Date: September 30, 2014
SUBJECT: FCC Grant Dismissal for FCC ID: RI7ZLN930D2
To Whom It May Concern:
We hereby declare the certified product, DELL Protable NoteBook, P58G/P58G001, granted
under FCC ID: RI7LN930D2 on 09/23/2014, was not sold or marketed anywhere with this
FCC ID. Due to our marketing strategy, we decide to defer the release date of the FCC grant.
Therefore, we request to have FCC Grant dismissal of the granted FCC ID: RI7ZLN930D2,
granted on 09/23/2014, TC541823.

We will re-submit the equipment authorization under the same FCC ID. Once the re-
submitted application is approved, we will sell or market the product under the same FCC ID.

Sincerely yours,

brian.tucker@telit.com
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